
http://www.mnhs.org/copyright


BUICK MOTOR DIVISION 

O FFICE OF 

PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MANAGER 

GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION 

FLINT, MICH. 

beptember 9, 1958 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
Luther Ford & Company 
100 N. oeventh otreet 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

I very much appreciate your kind 
comments concerning the address which I delivered 
at Olivet College on June 19th. 

It is most encol.lt' aging to have your 
comments as well as those of many others who have 
seen fit to address me on the subject. 

I am sorry that the supply' of these 
booklets is nearly exhausted but I am having sent 
to you, under separate cover , 55 copies which I 
trust will be of some value to your people. 

Again, thanking you for writing as 
you did , I am 

oincerely yours, 

/~ 
I ., t •• : . 

President'& General Manager 
HHC:D 



Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
Luther Ford & Company 
100 N. beventh ~treet 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 




